
THE WOODS GARDEN CLUB OFFERS SNOWMAN DECORATING OPPORTUNITY 

The Woods Garden Club is inviting residents of The Woods to decorate a snowman to 
display during the upcoming winter holiday season. 

For a $ 25 donation to the club (cash or check only), participating residents will receive a 
painted plywood snowman form, approximately 30” w  X 48” h, to be decorated and 
displayed where they will be visible to the community, e.g. your front yard, end of your 
driveway, etc.  The donation requested is to cover project expenses and help support our 
other community projects such as the Mailbox Kiosk Garden, our Monarch Waystation 
Garden, and free events for kids and families.   

The display period will be from December 1, 2024, through January 5, 2025. At the 
conclusion of this display period, the forms will be returned to us to be refurbished and 
used again next year. This project is limited to Woods residents only due to the logistics 
involved and any WHOA covenant restrictions must be observed. 

We plan to provide a “Woods Winter-Express Map” listing the streets where the snow 
people are located so residents can drive through the community and enjoy the various 
displays. It is our hope that this becomes an annual event to be enjoyed by everyone. 

         

If you are interested, please contact us at woodsgardenclub@gmail.com to reserve your 
snowman. Please be sure to include your name, address, phone and email address.  

To ensure that all participants present a tasteful and joyful holiday display, the WHOA 
covenant requirements will be included on your participation sheet. 
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